
 
 
 

                   
 
 

Statement on the Tragic Death of Deputy Isaiah Albert Cordero  

“Jurupa Community Services District is heartbroken over the tragic loss of Deputy Isaiah Cordero, 
who was killed in the line of duty. Deputy Cordero joined the Riverside County Sheriff’s Department in 
2014 and was assigned to the Jurupa Valley Station.” 

“JCSD extends our deepest sympathies and condolences to Deputy Cordero’s family, friends, and the 
Riverside County Sheriff’s Department. Deputy Cordero served our community with courage, and we 
will forever remember his sacrifice.” 

  
The Riverside County Sheriff’s Department has stated that funeral services for Deputy Cordero have been 
scheduled for Friday, January 6, 2023, starting at 11:00 AM at Harvest Christian Fellowship Church, 6115 
Arlington Avenue, Riverside, CA 92504.  

For more information and updates, please visit the following Riverside County Sheriff’s Department resources: 
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Facebook: RCSD.Official 

Twitter: RSO 

 

 

 

 
 

Contact 
Arman Tarzi 

Community Affairs Department 
951.685.7434 

Outreach@JCSD.us  
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